
In the Community

A big thank you to the communities that we serve and their residents! Our
new ambulance has been delivered and will help us continue to provide
advanced emergency medical care. Our new ambulance is at Station 4 and
serves the north side of the District.

Here is the latest news from your Fire District.

Date: Tuesday, March 10

Register Now for
CPR/AED/Basic First
Aid Class

The Fire District will be
offering a CPR/AED/Basic
First Aid class to residents who
are interested. The 2-year
certification will come from
the American Safety and

http://www.fffd.us/community-involvement/santa-run-2018/
http://www.fffd.us


Time: 6:00 p.m.

Where: Administration Building,
8426 Kosmerl Place,
Frederick, CO 80504

Cost: $15

Register by calling Summer
Campos at 303-833-2742 or by
email at scampos@fffd.us

Health Institute (ASHI) and is
a blended certification
meaning you will need to
complete an online portion
before the in-person skills
check on March 10. To learn
more about the CPR
certification, please visit the
Fire District's website.

New Year, New Hours

Beginning January 6, 2020, the
Fire District's Administration
Offices will be open Monday-
Thursday 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. and
will be closed on Friday. For more
information, please contact the
Fire District at 303.833.2742 or
email Community Outreach
Specialist Summer Campos.
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